
 

Becoming a 

Dementia-Friendly 

Parish 
 

St Joseph’s 
20 Westgate, Wetherby LS22 6LL 

   

Monday 18th July 2016,  

7.00pm–8.00pm 
 

The spiritual needs of people with dementia, and their carers, can  

be overlooked.   

To be a dementia-friendly parish is to find ways to include people 

with dementia, so that they are helped to experience life in all its 

fullness. 
 

This short session, organised by the SVP,  

will be led by Rachel Walker,  

a Dementia Champion from Growing Old Grace-fully. 
 

Growing Old Grace-fully is a Catholic charity that seeks to raise 

awareness of the spiritual and practical needs of older people, and of their 

potential contribution to our communities, across the Diocese of Leeds. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

growing.old.gracefully@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 
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